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June 21, 1967

Mrs. Gregor Piatigorsky
400 South Bundy Drive
Los Angeles, Calif. 90049

Dear Mrs. Piatigorsky:

This afternoon Lee informed me that you have already made a
temporary summer arrangement to attend to the administrative,
promotional, and office organizational work we had talked about.

Since these activities will be taken care of for the next two
and a half to three months, I don't believe any good purpose
would be served in my presenting an outlined proposal of a
program at this time for the Piatigorsky Foundation.

When the summer's work is completed, and you would like to
re-consider the format of these activities, I would be pleased
to hear from you.
Sincerely yours,
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(Mrs.) Flora Baer
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